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Math 
 

 In math, we have been 

working on regrouping with 

addition. After we finish this 

unit, we will be working on 

borrowing with subtraction. 

 

Poetry 
 

 In poetry, we have started 

learning about using commas in a 

list of names or ingredients.  

 

Word Work 
 

In word work, we have 

learned that the –ar chunk says 

“are.” We also have been working 

on homophones; which are words 

that sound the same but are 

spelled different and mean 

different things. 

 

Shared Reading 
 

 In shared reading, we have 

been working on using the table 

of contents, glossary and index 

in non-fiction texts. 

 

 
 

Author/Genre Study 
 

 In genre study, we have 

been studying non-fiction books.  

We looked closely at good leads 

in non-fiction books and have 

tried three different types of 

good leads in our stories. 

 

Writing Workshop 
 

 In writing workshop, we 

have been working on writing a 

non-fiction story about an 

animal. We looked up important 

facts in books and started 

writing our story with a good 

lead. 

 

Important Dates 
 

 December 6- Dough for 

Schools 

 December 18- PTO 

Meeting 

 December 19- Grinch Day 

 December 21- Christmas 

Party & Early Release

 


